
BSA Board MINUTES 
December 2, 2022 
Email Vote 
On December 2nd, the Board voted in favor of the following: 
 
BSA will support the 4 submitted symposia at Botany 2023 for $2250 each, for a total of 
$11,000.   

An extra $1000 will be provided for Symposium, From theory to practice: new innovations and 
their application in conservation biology. Submitted by: Christopher Krieg and EIC Brianna 
Gross.  This brings the funding from BSA for this Symposium up to $3000. 

BSA is funding this symposium at a higher level as this marks the 10-year anniversary of the 
BSA publication Applications in Plant Sciences (APPS) and is co-organized with our Editor-in-
Chief Brianna Gross.  The plan for this symposium is to bring conservation-oriented scientists 
from a variety of disciplines together to share new tools and techniques with the community. 
This symposium can be viewed as a Celebration of the 50th Anniversary of the Endangered 
Species Act!  
 


